## TODDLER NEWSLETTER MARCH 2022



## Dear Parents,

This month will be very busy in the room, with lots of painting as we change over to the season of spring and make our class rainbow for the bulletin board. In honor of Dr. Seuss' birthday on Wednesday March 2<sup>nd</sup> we are having a "**Pajama Day**"! So come in your PJ's and get comfy with a book. It is also the NEA's (National Education Association) "Read Across America Day" and all classes will join to hear a book read by Teresa in the Big Room at 10am. Each day we will be reading a different Dr. Seuss book so we are going to make it a "spirit week" to have even more fun! For example on Monday will be <u>The Foot Book</u>, Tuesday we will read <u>I</u> <u>Fish</u>, <u>2 Fish</u>, <u>Red Fish</u>, <u>Blue Fish</u>, Wednesday will be <u>The Lorax</u>, Thursday we will read <u>Cat in</u> <u>the Hat</u> and Friday will be <u>Mr. Brown Can Moo! Can You?</u>. So, here is the spirit days next week:

Monday February 28 – Silly Socks Day

Tuesday March 1- Wear a fish shirt or Red or Blue

Wednesday March 2 – Wear Pajamas or Bright Colors

Thursday March 3 – Hat Day

Friday March 4-Wear your favorite Animal shirt Day

Please don't forget that St. Patrick's Day is fast approaching, so we would like the kids to wear GREEN on Thursday March 17<sup>th</sup> please. We will have a green snack that day to make it more fun along with other activities like reading "Green Eggs & Ham" by Dr. Seuss. Ms. Sarah will be out March 17<sup>th</sup> & 18<sup>th</sup> for vacation. We would like to welcome Cyrus Montgomery and Anthony Sandvoss from the infant class to our room this month! Congratulations to John Delaney on being our toddler of the month for March. Please check out his poster on the door with lots of facts about him.

## **REMINDERS:**

## \* Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes that fit in their boxes and are their current size.

- \* We are still in the sick season. Please review the sick policy.
- \* Always check your child toddler gram to see if they need supplies.
- \*We are collecting Box tops.
- \*\$2 is Due on the 1st of each month for morning snack money. Some parents like to pay for several months in advance if it helps you out.

Ms. Sarah, Ms. Lauren and Ms. Jessica